
52, Rosemount Apartments,
1, Rosemount Avenue,

Westmount, P. Q.

November 12th, 1924

Private

General Sir Arthur V». Currie, G.C.M.G 
Principal and Vice-Chancellor, 

McGill University 
Montre

•LL.D.K.C.B• ♦ • »

1.
Dear Sir Arthur:

Since receipt of your letter of November 5th I 

have been hoping for an opportunity to call on you, but owing 

to my departure for Europe on Eriday, I shall have to await an 

opportunity on my return after Christmas.

Thanking you for your letter,

Yours very truly,
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